
Gump in Iraq
In my previous post, I touched on “Where are they now?” when
it comes to celebrities.  I read an interesting article the
other day about the “kid” who played young Forrest in Forrest
Gump, one of my favorite movies.  Michael Conner Humphreys is
now a 23-year-old young man who is currently serving in the
army like Forrest Gump did in the movie, ironically enough. 
Another twist of irony – in the movie, a young undiscovered
Elvis Presley teaches young Forrest how to dance, and Michael
Conner Humphreys served in the same place that Elvis did in
Germany when he was in the army!  Humphreys joined the U.S.
Army in 2005 and is currently an infantryman assigned to a
tank battalion and is known by the nickname Gump.  After a
year  deployed  to  Iraq  in  its  dangerous  Anbar  Province,
Humphreys was transferred to Fort Riley, Kansas.  He will
leave the Army when his enlistment ends on June 4, 2008, and
has already landed a part in an upcoming World War II film,
Pathfinder.  It’s nice to see a former child actor making a
good name for himself.

15 Years Since Doubtfire?!
We put in the movie Mrs. Doubtfire for the kids the other day,
and I was curious about what happened to the youngest daughter
in that movie, Mara Wilson, because I’ve always thought she
was so cute.  So I looked it up on imdb.com, and discovered
that this movie is 15 years old already!!!  Which means that
little Natalie, the cute girl from the film, is almost 21
years old!  I looked her up elsewhere on the internet because
I  get  curious  about  the  “where  are  they  now”  aspect  of
celebrities, and I found the following interview she did while
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promoting a Cinderella stage play she was in.  It was from
2006, when she was 18, but little “Natalie” is all grown up,
and it’s weird to see her as an adult…  well, a legal one
anyway.  Here is a link to the video:
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